
Are all your patients this good for treatments?

 

 

Come to EIVMA Thursday June 2nd to learn how to “Put your 

patient first – rewarding during the veterinary exam” 

presented by Dr. Sally J. Foote   

6 pm Hawthorne Suites Champaign IL  

Contact John Penning at jpenningdvm@gmail.com for 

reservation and information 

Even cats can learn to be 

relaxed for procedures 

when you use rewards 

and provide for them the 

less stressful, less 

frightening experience 

they need. 

Find out more ways to 

incorporate rewarding in 

your practice at 

www.drsallyjfoote.com 
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